
But we request of you, brethren, that you appreciate 
those who diligently labor among you, and have charge 
over you in the Lord and give you instruction, and that 
you esteem them very highly in love because of their 
work. Live in peace with one another. (1 Thessalonians 
5:12-13) 

  Do we really appreciate those who labor among us for 
the sake of the Gospel? — Those who have left family 
and home to come, even to Interior Alaska! We, at 
YWAM Fairbanks, do appreciate YWAM Tyler, Texas, 
for sending up a team so willing to get their hands dirty 
and love with open hearts the peoples of Interior Alaska. 
They are doing street ministry, local church services, 
outreach to Native villages, and also helping to organize 
and repair YWAM Fairbanks and FCM facilities. What a 
blessing they have been and we look forward to the 

teams to come. One major project they helped us with 
was moving a 40-foot container that Pastor Dale Thurlby 
had bought for storage before he passed away. A local 

brother in Christ and friend of YWAM, brought his 
bulldozer and with the team’s help were able to move it 
to FCM. With a new street feeding ministry we 
definitely needed the space and in the winter it can be a 
freezer as well! We have several more teams coming in 
the summer months and we know that God will use them 

greatly. We are also participating in several revivals in 
cooperation with Mountain Movers and Golden Heart 
Churches (both Native fellowships). We are believing 
God for a mighty outpouring that will make a real 
impact in Fairbanks. Many who come are short-term 
volunteers and we are still praying for those who will 
commit through the winter months so that our long-
term discipleship programs can operate year-round.  
This is one of our greatest needs, and God will raise 
them up — this is our confession of faith! 
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Prayer Requests: 
• Recovery Group Ministry - Freedom from 

Addiction 
• “Alaska Youth Outpouring” June 23-25 - in 

Partnership with North Pole Church of God 
• YWAM Board Member Chris Paul — Triple Bypass 

Recovery 

Co-laborers in Christ, 

Joyce Thurlby

Please see our updates between newsletters by looking up ywam fairbanks 
on Facebook!   Giving Update: We now have the capability of accepting 
Debit or Credit cards if you would prefer to give this way. Please contact 
Jennifer Morris, the Office Administrator at 504-782-5653 for more details.          
Email: ywam@ywamfairbanks.org
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